
MDK/tp 
 
22 November 2022 
   
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK – ‘Sexting - What it is and how to talk to your child about it’ – Thursday 8 December 2022 
Venue: WAVE @ 6pm 
 
Each year we hold a series of parental learning events that are called WINKs (Wildern, Interactive Nights of 
Knowledge).  This ‘Sexting - What it is and how to talk to your child about it’ WINK is open to all, and is 
particularly useful for parents in Years 8 -11. 
 
In this session we will explain what Sexting means, how to spot it and how difficult it can be to stop from going 
viral when it goes wrong.  Hedge End police will be in attendance to support the session. 
 
If you would like to attend the session then please register your interest using the link below to visit the 
Eventbrite page: HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and informative 
evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Knight 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sexting-what-it-is-and-how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-it-tickets-472545394997

